April 20, 2012
The Honorable Jim Webb
7309 Arlington Boulevard

Suite 316

Falls Church, VA 22042

Loehmann’s Plaza

[703] 573- 7090

Re: series of bombings in Somalia 
Dear Mr. Webb, 
I am very concerned about bombing in Somalia. I want US government to do something. 

I want you to forward this letter to:


Ambassador Elmi Ahmed Duala


Embassy of Somalia


425 East 61st Street, Suite 702


New York, NY 10021

I am a native and citizen of Somalia, now living in the United States.

On April 4, 2012, The Guardian UK reported that there has been suicide bombing in Mogadishu, Somalia theatre and it killed Somalia top sports officials. Including presidents of Somalia’s Olympic committee and football federation, it killed at least 10 people and 20 injured. The bomb was planned by member of al-Shabaab, female suicide bomber.
Will you forward this letter to Ambassador Elmi Ahmed Duala?

What is your opinion about these bombings? 

What would you do to improve the situation? 

Sincerely,

Ms. Baba
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